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MEMO TO: All Students, Parents, and Staff 

 

FROM: The National Junior Honor Society 

 

DATE:  January 22th, 2015 

 

SUBJECT:  Souper Bowl of Caring Food Drive 

 
 

The NJHS is participating in a community service project called 
 “Souper Bowl of Caring” 

 
This  food drive is held the week prior to the NFL Super Bowl. The day of Super 

Bowl is the second largest U.S. food consumption day. This is also the time of year when 
food banks are in need of the most donations.  

 
The NJHS would like to help the many needy families in our community. We will 

start collecting soup and canned goods on  Monday January 26 through Thursday 
January 29, 2015. Our donations will benefit the Bradley Beach food pantry. 
 

       Thank you in advance for your anticipated cooperation and generosity! 
 
 

 


